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This week we have had a particular focus on kindness towards each other. Whilst we still have some pupils whe
are struggling with this, the vast majority of children have really risen to the challenge. It was a pleasure to
present our Carr Character awards this merning to these children who have consistently demonstrated a friendly
and caring attitude towards the other children and adults in school. Next week, we will continue to focus on this to
keep reminding us that this is the way we should all be behaving at all times.

Our Y6 children have had their first go at what their SATs week will be like this week. In this Mock Week we have
seen some brilliant progress from lots of children and a very focussed mindset which is great to see and now
something that all of the children will need to keep practising. Mext week, on Monday 5th February at 3.20pm, we
will be having a Y6 parents / carers meeting about the SATs tests. Please come along to this meeting so that you
have all the important information and so that you know how to support your children in the lead up to the end

of Yé.

| hope you all have a lovely weekend and can celebrate that it is finally February!

Mrs Kerr

Safety outside the school gates!
Please do not park on the zig zag lines outside the school gates, even if anly for a few minutes to let your
children sut of the car. Thank you.

Tweet of the Week! c Cl-'r funm-r sc_hml,

Dolce
From 1st April, the school meals price will be going up to £2.61.




Health & Safety and Safeguarding

e Please send children to school with coats on so that we can still play outside in the
colder and wetter weather.
We have noticed an increase in the amount of children who have nits in their hair.
Please could all parents check their children's hair thoroughly this weekend and treat
any head lice immediately. Thank you.
A reminder that we are a nut free school. This means that children should not bring
any sandwiches / snacks to school which contain any spreads ete which contain nuts.
If you would like to contact our Pastoral / Family Lead, Miss Daniella Harrison, please

select Option 3 to be directed to the correct office.

Reminders for Next Week:

Qur school discos are next week. Please see the poster on this newsletter for the
details and how to pay.

Please can any children who have an old phonics reading book at home please bring
them back to school next week as we are running low for our Phonics groups.

If anyone is now in a position to make a contribution towards the VR experience from
last week, please do this on ParentPay. Thank you for your support.

School will close on Friday 9th February at 3.15pm for the half term holiday and will
reopen on Monday 19th February at 840am.

School Improvement Priorities

This week our subject leaders have had further opportunities to work with colleagues who lead the
same subjects from across all South Bank MAT schools. It is great for the teachers to be able to share
good practice, share resources and talk about curriculum progression in their subject areas.
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that we can end the half term
on a high note!




3.15-4.45PM
YEAR 364 - TUESDAY 6TH FEBRUARY
YEAR 5&6 - WEDNESDAY 7TH FEBRUARY

PUPILS MAY BRING A CHANGE OF CLOTHES AND A
MAXIMUM OF E2 TO SPEND ON DISCO GOODIES SUCH
AS SWEETS AND GLOW STICKS.

E4 PER CHILD - PAYABLE ON PARENTPAY OR AT
THE SCHOOL OFFICE. CHILDREN TO BE COLLECTED
AT 4.45PM FROM LOWER YARD. ALL CHILDREN
MUST BE COLLECTED.
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THE NATURAL WORLD
2024 CALENDAR
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ThE Nﬂi‘urﬂl w'ﬂrld -- ::‘ ware invited to submit photographs
cﬂlendur 20ﬂ4 -r:_'::'.:f'r-".:: the beouty of noture around ;h__::;‘__wrl'_rl

nanal entries we were able to
ning calendar showcasing the children's
L. o ; fobulous phetography skills. Spectocular Images
After receiving magnificent entries o « the +HNIEREY. ., SEEE
to |CIS-1' i'Er'r‘n'S nature phﬂfﬂgrﬂphy the mognmificent work of our Carr Stars can be
- K round
competition, we are delighted to

offer our 2024 Natural Woerld

calendar, available now  on
ParentPay for just £5. All entries
feature in the calendar.

Available now on ParentPay

Il proceeds to the Carr School Fund




Year 6 Leavers Hoodies

I'm delighted to be writing to you to offer you the opportunity to purchase a
Class of 2024
Leavers’ Hoody for your child.

We are working with Fizz Hoodies, the UK's premier supplier of Leavers’
Hoodies, and are

eagerly anticipating what is sure to be a wonderful keepsake to celebrate
their time at the

School.

The Hoodies will have a large ‘24" print on the back, containing the names of
all students in the

Year Grnup, and will also feature an embroidered |ogc:~ on the front. Students
can pick from a

variety of 9 different Hoodie styles and a range of 86 different colours.
Students will also have

the opportunity to personalise their Hoody with a nickname should they wish,
at a small

additional cost.

All of the students have the opportunity to purchase a Hoodie. It is essential
that their orders

are placed in plenty of time so that they don't miss out. There will only be
one order; students

will not be able to place orders after 31/03/2024.

To place an order, please visit the following website:
https://shop.fizz-group.co.uk

Our School Unique ID is: J0O7588YR6

You must place an order before 31/03/2024. | cannot stress this deadline
enough, as we do not

want anyone to be disappointed. The school will not be ordering any spare
Hoodies, so if your

child later wishes they'd ordered one once they see everyone's Hoodies,
unfortunately it will

be too late! So please don't miss out.

All orders will be delivered direct to school for you to collect. We will advise
when this will be in
due course.




Attendance

3H - 96.97%

3P -77.33%

4A - 9290%

4CG - 96.67%

5B - 94.81% Whole School:
5) - 92.22% 91.48%

5M - 93.57%

6F - 81.00%

6MW - 98.67%

TTRockstars

Here is this weeks top 10!

Studio speed
T days ago

Courtney C ‘Wannabe 18.18
Elsie G Unsigned Act 10.00
Daisy-Jayne H Headlner 4.05
Joseph P Support Act 5.00
Abigail B Support Act 4.76
Benjaman B Headlner 1.53
Errul W Support Act 5.00
Jack M Rock Legend 1.82

Thomas N Haadhner 187

Sumimer P Rock Star 162

Hame Rock Status Studio speed
T days ago

Merryn H Support Act
Elsa M Rock Legend
Blake 5 Rock Legend
Toby A Rock Legend
Lacey L Rock Star

Freddie M Rock Legend
Lzaack W Rock Legend
Drylan | Mew Artrst

Ajay A New Artrst

Braxton M Rock Legend
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3H . JACK H
3P - ERIC M
4A - DOLLY T
4CG - COURTNEY C
5B - OSCARR
5] - HOLLY B
5M - ETHAN S
6F- LEOP
6MW - LILLY H

CARR

3H - JACK H & NATHANAEL 5
3P - FLORENCE L & SEBBY C
4A - LYDIA B & AMELIA H
4CG - JESSICAP & ISLA B
5B - HARLEY ) & EDITH P
5) - ERINT & AERYN A
5M - POPPY F & HARRISON C
6F - LACEY L & HENRY L-W
6MW - SOPHIA AS & GABRIELA H

1CG H.-"_l::-"' L
ACG Thomas M
ACG Minnie K
4CG Leo R
5] Riley R
SM KAILUM M

6MW Sophio A-S5




ClINIC YORK ACORN RLFC
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Nits? RECRUIMING!

UNDER TTS(YEAR6)

WHETHER YOU ARE AN EXPERIENCED RUGBY
PLAYER OR YOU WANT TO LEARN A NEW
SPORT, HAVE FUN AND BE PART OF A GREAT
TEAM, YORK ACORN UNDER 11°S ARE
RECRUITING FOR THE 2024 SEASON.
PRESEASON TRAINING STARTS JANUARY

YORK ACORN For more information, contact:
MICK - 079682802028

An invitation to Acomb Parish

Pancake Party

Monday 12 February, 10.00 am-12 noon

Acomb Parish Church Hall, Front Street
(Parking is very limited at the hall - please park in Morrisons car park)

1°" Pancake FREE

Subsequent Pancakes £1 (includes choice of fillings)
Tea/Coffee £1 Squash 20p Breakfast items £1
Family area for babies, toddlers and young children

Proceeds will support the work of Rev Rach, our former Associate
Minister, now vicar of her own parish in North Hull

Hcoml:}'-- wng God FaceBook: AcombParishYork
PANISN | rowg Topeshe Website: www.acombparish.org




